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Companies Registry External Circular No. 5/94 

Company Names Swops 

 
 

  Because of corporate re-organisation or other  
reasons, it is sometimes necessary for the name of a  
company to be swopped with the name of another company. 
 
2.  The Companies Registry has reviewed its policy  
on names swops.  As a result, it has been decided that  
requests for names swops will be considered if the  
following documents are submitted - 
 

(a) a good explanation of why the names swop is 
required; 
 

(b) the special resolutions on change of name  
of the two companies swopping names; and 

 
(c) mutual consent letters from the two  

companies releasing the names for re-use. 
 
3.  If approved, the certificates of incorporation  
on change of name for the two companies swopping names  
will be issued on the same date. 
 
 
 
        Signed 

  ( G W E Jones ) 
  Registrar of Companies 
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